
                                                 OASIS NEWS  27-10-2021      

                                                                                                                                                                                    

Hello Oasis Members, I hope you are all well & have got through lockdowns, vaccinations, 

restrictions, flat batteries & tyres, overgrown hair etc.                                                                                                                                      

Unfortunately I have not been able to book a venue suitable for our November Remembrance 

Day Run to suit members, venue, restrictions & current booking rules in place.                                                                           

“THE GOOD NEWS” OUR CHRISTMAS LUNCHEON WILL GO AHEAD                                                                               

WHEN: Tuesday 7th December 2021                                                                                                                            

MEET: Tench Reserve, Tench Avenue Jamisontown (Penrith)                                                                                                

TIME: From 10.30am onwards for B.Y.O. morning tea. Some seating available but bring a chair                                   

DEPART: 12.00 noon                                                                                                                                                                   

LUNCH: 12.30 – 15.00pm Booking                                                                                                                                         

WHERE: O’Donoghue’s Irish Pub 99 Great Western Hwy. Cnr. Station St. Emu Plains                                                          

Wear your best Christmas shirt & hat & bring along some small table decorations to add some 

colour & atmosphere to our luncheon.                                                                                                                                                    

Good choice of meals from the main menu or take advantage of the “MATES RATES LUNCHES”                                           

To the members that I advised verbally that we were going to a Sailing Club for Christmas lunch 

in inner Western Sydney please disregard this venue. I went to confirm our booking but they 

required $20.00 per person pre-paid booking fee & confirmation of numbers to be paid NOW. 

Also the person making the booking had to be a club member or I could become a temporary 

member for the day for $25.00. Another sailing club nearby could offer nothing better. I am not 

in a position to do the above so I had to choose another venue.                                                                                                                                                

To help with catering & seating I would like names & numbers by Tuesday 30-11-2021                                                  

DETAILS: Les Watton  ph: 9838 8063  m:0418 973 866  Email: mumspalace@hotmail.com 


